SYAA FIELD HOCKEY FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

1. Q:  When will my recreational field hockey coach contact me about the practice schedule?

A: You can expect your coach to contact you about two weeks prior to the start of the season.

2. Q: What equipment will my child need for the hockey season?

A: Your child will need shin guards, shoes, socks.  

     	   SYAA will provide:

A.  T-Shirt
B. Practice Sticks
C. Balls
 Optional: Field Hockey goggles, practice balls, and gloves.
3. Q: What will the Field Hockey schedule be? What days will my child’s team practice?

A: Your child will have Field Hockey on Saturdays.  We do not have any away games.   Times are based on the age of the child which will be shared by the coach. 

4. Q: How will I know if practice or a game has been cancelled.  

A: You should receive an email about any cancellations.  Please check your junk mail to ensure that you have not received an email.  We try to get any cancellations out as early as possible.  Cancellations will also be sent by e-mail. 

5. Q: Will there be a travel team?

A: Yes, we are working on the plans for that and more information will be shared at later date. 

 
